
Greetings!

Six months ago you completed the Nursing Home Infection Preventionist Training Course, a course developed by

the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention in collaboration with the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 

Services.  Now that you have had an opportunity to reflect on the course materials and hopefully start applying 

what you learned, we would appreciate your feedback on the course.  Completion of this survey will help us 

determine if the course is meeting the needs of nursing home providers and will inform future revisions.  It 

will take you approximately seven minutes to complete this survey; your participation is completely voluntary 

and you will receive no compensation for completing this evaluation.

We hope that this training helped support your efforts to implement infection prevention and control and 

antibiotic stewardship activities in your nursing home.  We greatly appreciate your assistance in improving the 

course for future learners.  

Best wishes,

The CDC Long-term Care Team


